
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
 
Dear parents and carers, 

The last three days of term we are intending to have the following days: 

Monday 19th July 

Sports Activity Day.  

Children to wear their sports clothes. The children will be having squash and ice lollies on this day too, so 
please let staff know of any allergies or dietary requirements of which we are not already aware. 

Tuesday 20th July  

Water fight with their teachers!  

Please ensure that the children come to school in clothes that they can get wet, swimming costumes can be 
worn but shorts will be needed over the top. 

Children will need to bring the following items into school: 

 Water gun(s) 
 Change of clothes including spare shoes 
 Towel 

 
If your child does not want to participate there will be a paddling pool set up where children can play in. 

Wednesday 21st July 

Party day 

We will be celebrating our final day in Year 2 in style! Children can wear their party clothes or just 
something comfortable. We will be providing a selection of party food treats including cake, chocolate and 
sweets. Please let us know if your child is not permitted to have any of these items. 

Thank you, 

 

Year 2 Staff  
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